Dear Dr. Kolobov,

I’'m writing from the Membership Office of the National Academy of Sciences. | received your contact
information from Dr. Vasiliev and Dr. Klebanov. They informed us of Dr. Keldysh’s passing.

We would like to place a photo of Dr. Keldysh, an NAS member, on the in memoriam section of our
website. We are looking for a portrait photo of Dr. Keldysh. Please let us know if you have portraits of
Dr. Keldysh and what the appropriate credit should be.

Kind regards,

Emma Hannon

National Academy of Sciences



